
Sirius Controls: 

In March of 2021,  was installing new pumps in the , at which time 
we were introduced by . This was my first time to work with Sirius Pumps, 

was very helpful showing me the functionality of these pumps along with the InSight 
smart glass system and he continues to educate on any new products and equipment.  

Since that time, we continue to install new pumps with the help of our Account Manager 
. Any replacements or troubleshooting needed in the  area 

 assists without hesitation. The overall accuracy variance on our monthly reports have 
continued to improve significantly. The reliability of the Sirius equipment and ease of use has 
helped reduce the amount of field repairs.  is prompt to assist with any issues we have 
in our area, he’s an excellent communicator and works diligently with the team.  

Our team on the continues to utilize Sirius equipment. With our 
recommendation and hard work, we look forward continuing to use this equipment 
and recommend it to anyone needing reliable and accurate pumps and great service. 

 
Best, 
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